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Preparing Today for  

Tomorrow’s Opportunities 
 

Financially assisting college education for orphans today is a step towards 

eradicating poverty tomorrow. 

 

 

“Be a Helping Hand” 

 

 

SOAP at a Glance 

Hello and Welcome to Salt Lake Community 

College Student Orphan Aid Program (SLCC 

SOAP). We are a student club here at Salt 

Lake Community College that believes in good 

will and in being a helping hand to orphan’s. 

 

What SOAP Does 

One way to eradicate poverty is through 

education. SOAP has a goal of improving the 

life of orphans by providing the financial means 

to complete a college degree or education. 

SOAP will host several events throughout the 

semester with the intention of having fun and 

raising enough money to support one 

individual through college in their home 

country. When the individual completes 

college they will be better prepared to help 

their community and pay it forward. By doing 

this the community will come out of poverty 

and the world will be a better place.  

 

SOAP Talk 

For the last couple of weeks we have been in 

the process of developing the club logo, 

getting the facebook page up and running, 

putting our website online, designing the 

newsletter and flyer, as well as locating the 

orphan in need. We have also been looking for 

new members. Event planning is an ongoing 

process which we will be finalizing this next 

excited about these events and we know you 

will be too. 

 

SOAP Bodies 

In our quest to end this appalling tragedy of 

poverty, SOAP needs YOU. Membership is an 

integral part of any successful organization, and 

it is for our club too. With your commitment to 

be a member of SOAP, we will progress 

exponentially to eradicate poverty. We would 

like to formally invite you all to come be a part 

of the solution. While being a part of SOAP, you 

will have the opportunity to hone your 

leadership skills, build relationships, and enhance 

your educational experience amongst many 

other things. We look forward to seeing you at 

our next meeting. 

   

SOAP Announcements 

 Wednesday Feb. 23rd we are hosting 

an event at the Redwood campus in the 

Student Center. We will be talking about 

SOAP and passing out brownies and 

popcorn. Come learn of SOAP and free 

refreshments!!!  

 We will be selling Utah Grizzlies Ice 

Hockey tickets up until the night of the 

game on March 23rd. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Feb. 18, 2011 

When do we meet? 

Every Friday 

1:00pm 

 

Where? 

Senate Chambers 

(basement level) 

Redwood Campus Student 

Center 

 

Who to call? 

Club President 

David Cory 801.330.6292 

slccsoap@gmail.com 

 

JOIN NOW and change an orphan’s life forever!  

slccsoap.yolasite.com 

 


